
Dressage For Kids,

Firstly I would like to say thank you to Dressage 4 Kids for giving me a scholarship to be able to
attend a clinic with Nicholas Fyffe. During these two days in the clinic I really was able to
realize the trust I’ve built with my horse. Nicholas provides very encouraging and rewarding
compliments when he sees a lot in a horse and rider pair. He helped raise my confidence and
gave me reassurance it’s okay to be confident in my riding. He also introduced me to a new gear
of engagement and connection with my horse Dino. We even were able to do some schooling
pirouettes and passage which are two things that are hard for my horse in particular due to his
fear of being trapped. I definitely realized a lot attending this clinic and saw the progress my
horse and I have been making over the last 6 months. Thank you again for all the incredible
things this organization does for young riders! I wouldn’t be where I am without D4K and
Lendon.

Sincerely,
Emily Keithley


